
D-8 International University student admission notice for the 

academic year 2024-2025 

D-8 International University is pleased to announce the opening of admissions for the 

academic year 2024-2025. We invite applications from aspiring students eager to 

pursue quality education in an international and dynamic environment. 

D-8 International University is opening admissions for the 2024-2025 academic year, 

offering both graduate and post-graduate programs in Iran. The university encourages 

applications from candidates within the D-8 academic community, including the higher 

education sector and research institutes. Interested candidates can find more details on 

the programs and application process on the university's official website. 

Join D-8 International University to embark on a journey of academic excellence and 

global connections. The deadline for application/applying is 31st October 2024 the 

nominations must be submitted directly online and by keeping HEC in loop. 

 
 
 

For any query/ info, please visit Student Facilitation Center - PR&SA or contact 
WhatsApp Helpline No 0303-5060603 








